Non-Attendance of Appointments made at Regent House Surgery

There are increasing pressures upon all doctors and nurses to reduce waiting times and increase patient access.  

Sadly, an average of 40 appointments are wasted each week due to patients not giving us notice that they would not be attending appointments.  In addition, nursing and administrative time is wasted where records and/or equipment needs advance preparation.

 

We would appreciate it, if you know you cannot attend an appointment, that you cancel it as early as possible.  

We will continue to monitor missed appointments. Persistent failure to either cancel or attend may result in removal from our list.

Tel: 01257 264842

Fax: 01257 231387

